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RESOLUTION OF WAIVER OF OBJECTION 
TO ANNEXATION 

REC'D. BY 

MMil JUl 151981 

WHEREAS, the town board of Jadis Township, Roseau 

County, has received notice of intention of the city council 

of the City of Roseau to annex certain lands; and 

WHEREAS, such land is urban or suburban in character, 

or about to become so; 

'· 
NOW THEREFORE, the town board of Jadis Township hereby 

waives the 90 day notice period so that the City of Roseau 

may, pursuant to M.S. 414.033, annex the following described 

territory: 

That part of the Northwest Quarter of the South­
east Quarter {NWiSE!) and the Southwest Quarter of 
the Northeast Quarter {SWiNE!) of Section Thirteen 
{13), Township One Hundred Sixty-two {162) North, 
Range Forty {40) West of the 5th Principal 
Meridian, Roseau County, Minnesota, described as 
follows: 

Commencing at the Northwest corner of the South­
east Quarter {SEa) of said Section 13; thence on 
an assumed bearing of South 89 degrees 18 minutes 
17 seconds East along the North line of said SEi a 
distance of 230.00 feet to the point of beginning; 
thence North 00 degrees 09 minutes 59 seconds West 
being 230.00 feet parallel with the East line of 
said NEa a distance of 880.00 feet; thence South 
89 degrees 18 minutes 17 seconds East a distance 
of 274.14 feet to a point on a line being on the 
West line of 6th Avenue N .E. extended; thence 
South 00 degrees 01 minutes 07 seconds West a 
distance of 1075.96 feet; thence North 89 degrees 
18 minutes 11 seconds West a distance of 270.37 
feet to a point being 230.00 feet East of the West 
line of said SEl; thence North 00 degrees 15 
minutes 02 seconds West and parallel with the West 
line of said SE! a distance of 196.00 feet to the 
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point of beginning. 
less; 

Containing 6.73 acres more or 

Adopted by the town board of Jadis Township, Roseau 

County, Minnesota, June 3rd, 1991. 




